From: Domine Barringer

To: Monterey Bay Engineers

Cc: Barbara Buikema; Patrick Treanor; dankeig@aol.com
Subject: CAWD January Board Meeting
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Hello,

Please see the link to the board meeting materials.

https://www.cawd.org/2025-01-30-board-of-directors-meeting#/

Kind regards,

Domine Barringer,CMC

Executive Administrator -Board Clerk
Carmel Area Wastewater District
831-257-0444 office

barringer@cawd.org

=

“STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This electronic message and any files or attachments
transmitted with it may be confidential, privileged, or proprietary information of the Carmel Area
Wastewater District. The information is solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it was
intended to be addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that use, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail in

error, please notify the sender immediately, destroy any copies, and delete it from your system.”
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